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UPF Brazil in partnership with WFWP and FFWPU, held an afternoon tea meeting for Peace 

Ambassadors on April 12th, 2019 at National Headquarters, Sao Paulo. 

 

The aim was to present a retrospective of the 2019 and 2018 activities, as well to plan activities for this 

year to prepare and contact VIPs for the grand event of the Summit 2020 in South Korea at the 

celebration of the centenary of True Father. 

 

President Koichi Sasaki welcomed and thanked all peace ambassadors for the great effort made last year 

to support the events surrounding the coming of the True Mother to Brazil. He also asked forgiveness for 

faults on our part. 

 

There were 33 Peace Ambassadors. Some of them also expressed their gratitude for the participation of 

the activities carried out. WFWP President Ms. Onan also thanked the Peace Ambassadors for the 

achievements of WFWP last year and motivated them to continue their efforts to expand peacebuilding 

activities. 

 

During the event, guests enjoyed an afternoon tea. 

 

 
 

 


